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Attorney Explains Why “Stay-or-Pay” Agreements are Under
Fire

News

2.07.25


In an interview with WorldatWork, Carola Murguia discusses why ‘stay-or-pay’ agreements are

currently under fire by the American Civil Liberties Union (ACLU) and other legal groups who have

called for the American Arbitration Association (AAA) to stop enforcing them.

To read the article visit WorldatWork.
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